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16th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                          

 

Unfortunately, a child in your son’s/daughter’s class has headlice. As you will know, 

headlice are extremely common nowadays.  We ask that you check your child’s hair 

tonight and treat if necessary. Headlice will infest the heads of other children and 

members of the family quickly. In order to treat the headlice, we ask that you get advice 

from your chemist and use a fine headlice comb to remove all of the eggs. We also 

recommend that you treat the whole family at the same time.   

 

If you need any further advice, please do not hesitate to contact us, or go to the NHS 

website.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

R B Hawkins 

 

 

R.B. Hawkins 

Head Teacher 
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